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November 9, 2017 

 

PACE DISPENSING FEE 

 

As part of the budget revenue package sent to Governor Wolf, the 

PACE/PACENET dispensing fee has been revised to $10.49. 

This new dispensing fee will apply to all claims having a date of service 

on, or after, Monday November 20, 2017. 

This is the only change to the current PACE/PACENET reimbursement 

formula.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Questions may be directed to Provider Services at 1-800-835-4080 


